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First Name: Abigail
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Organization: Seld
Address:  Elgin, Texas 
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State: TX
Zipcode: 
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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Why is the need all of a sudden
to redistrict the counties all
of a sudden a priority.
Republicans have ran the senate
for Texas for many years and
governor Abbott for years as
well. Is it the care that isn't
present for the citizens of
Texas, the resources being
stripped away for many Texans
in the area. Since the current
federal government
administration took office.
Texans are seeing through the
smoke and mirrors that the
great state of texas; isn't so
great anymore. We no longer
stand on our own and the state
government has now became
walking puppets for the current
federal administration. Many
Texans are leaving who have
lived here for years because
this isn't the Texas we all
knew and loved and slowly
becoming California's ugly
sister. If you are confident
that this will improve
republican voices your badly
mistaken. Despite the
gerrymandering we will make our
voices heard and make sure that
we restore this state to its
former glory






